

June 14, 2022

Dear Canadian National Autism Foundation,

Ottawa Chamberfest would like to thank you for your generous grant of \$2,100.00. This grant enables us to present world-class chamber music and provide children and lifelong learners with the opportunity to engage and create through the power of music. At Chamberfest's Adapted Concerts (formerly Sensory Friendly Concerts), artists create welcoming concerts for children and people with sensory sensitivities, on the autism spectrum, or with other considerations. Stretch breaks, visual aids, storytelling, and movable seating promote a creative and safe space to have fun with music.

Programing of Adapted Concerts flow through the entire year and your generous grant of \$2,100.00 will help these concerts continue.

If you would like to receive updates and information regarding our programming, please out our website at www.chamberfest.com.

Thank you for helping us change lives through music.

Kind regards,

Eunice Racicot (she/her) Development Manager

Ottawa Chamberfest / Ottawa Chamber Music Society

613.234.8008 Ext. 241 4 Florence Street Suite 201 Ottawa ON, K2P 0W7 www.chamberfest.com